City of Calabasas 100 Civic Center Way Calabasas, CA 91301



PLEASE SAVE THE DATE

June 26, 2013

Dear "Craftsman's Corner" Neighbor:

On **July 15, 2013 at 7:00pm** the City of Calabasas will host a meeting at the Calabasas Library (Founders' Hall) to provide information to you about the benefits of annexing the Craftsman's Corner area to the City. Members of the City Council and staff will be present to answer any questions you might have.

A letter sent to you on May 31st informed you of the July 15 meeting and requested that you RSVP regarding your attendance. Unfortunately we have not yet heard from you, and perhaps your busy summer schedule has simply prevented you from being able to respond.

With apologies for sending you this gentle reminder, I hope you will understand our desire to prepare adequately for the meeting; and I therefore ask that you please call Angie Henderson at 818-224-1607 to indicate whether you plan to attend the meeting.

Thank you.